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January 28. 1999 

Lori Wrotenbery, Chairman 
Oil Conservation Commission 
New Mexico Energy . Minerals and Natural Resources Department 
Oil Conservation Division 
2040 S. Pacheco St. 
Santa Fe. NM 87505 

Subject: Final Report of the Dagger Draw Complex Operators Committee 

References: Division Orders R-4691-G and R-5353-L-4 dated November 14. 1996 
Letter from Mr. William J. LeMay to Mr. Dave Boneau dated December 3. 1997 

Dear Ms. Wrotenbery: 

Pursuant to referenced Division Orders and letter, the Dagger Draw Complex Operators Committee was to 
have submitted a report to the Oil Conservation Commission by now . While a draft of that report has 
been written and review ed internally, the review identified areas in need of some revisions. This is to 
advise you that such revisions are in progress and that the report will be forthcoming. We anticipate that 
the report will be submitted to the Commission by March 15, 1999. 

Thank you for your consideration regarding this matter. 

Sincerely. 

David F. Boneau 
Chairman. Dagger Draw Complex Operations Committee 


